
Hampton University Alumnus, selected as the Laboratory Director 

 of the CBR  Defense Division 

Hampton University alumnus, Dr. Derrell McPherson was selected as the new Laboratory Director of the 

Chemical, Biological and Radiological (CBR) Defense Division.  Dr. McPherson is a microbiologist and 

brings to this position 20 years of research experience.  He has held a variety of key leadership roles in 

the CBR Concepts and Experimentation Branch, including Lead Scientist and Head for the Micro and 

Molecular Biology Section.  Dr. McPherson earned his Ph.D. in Biology from Virginia Tech and his 

master’s degree in Biology from Hampton University. 

 


